
 

 

 

Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to inform you that the forecast 
for the next 7-10 days will consist of bitter cold temperatures and below 
zero wind chills.  Here are some safety reminders to help us all get through 
this extreme weather. 
 
Please check on your vulnerable neighbors to make sure they are o.k.  You 
may contact our dispatch center if you would like us to do a well-being 
check on a neighbor.  You may also contact our dispatch center if you find 
yourself without heat or electricity. The non-emergency number of our 
dispatch center MCD at 708-320-7880 or, if it is an emergency, dial 9-1-1.   
 
Additionally, know the ways to prevent frozen pipes.  You can access some 
important tips on our website at www.villageofnorridge.com under the Cold 
Weather Tips on the home page, or on our FB page. 
 
If possible, stay inside.  If you must go out, dress appropriately to avoid 
frostbite and hypothermia. With temperatures and wind chills this low, 
frostbite and hypothermia can set in within minutes.  Also, please do not 
leave your pets outside for long periods of time.  
 
If you have any questions, or concerns, please contact the Norridge Village 
Hall at 708-453-0800.  Thank you, have a nice evening and be safe. 
 
 

http://www.villageofnorridge.com/

